MASSEY VICTORY HEIGHTS RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETINGS MINUTES

JANUARY 29, 2009 7:00 pm Glenbrooke Middle School

ATTENDANCE INDICATED BY $\sqrt{}$

✓ Bill Radbourne, President
 ✓ Terry Tomcko
 ✓ Nelson Geddes
 ✓ Judy Gowen
 ✓ Nancy Wark
 ✓ Robert Jones
 ✓ Patricia Jones
 ✓ Lynn Radbourne, Recorder
 ✓ Larry Hill
 ✓ Lorraine Geddes
 ✓ Susan Wandell
 ✓ Heather Santaga
 ✓ Dennis Paulley

Meeting called to order at 7:08 pm by the Chair.

Association President Bill Radbourne gave highlights of the past year. Thanked all who helped with the various functions that had happened during the year and thanked all who turned out to the meetings during the year.

At this time he turned the floor over to Susan Wandell, Past President, to conduct the election.

President: Bill Radbourne
Vice – President: Dennis Paulley
Treasurer: Judy Gowen
Secretary: Lynn Radbourne

Directors: Larry Hill

Terry Tomcko Nancy Wark Bob Gowen Robert Jones Nelson Geddes Heather Santaga

Shirley Tonks (confirmed Feb 14/09)

Past President: Susan Wandell

All were elected by acclamation.

Bill again thanked Heather for starting the ball rolling on getting the signs removed from the lamp posts and his problem with getting the emails to Mayor and Council. He read the letter he had sent and explained the signs have now been removed from the lamp posts.

Susan reported on Community Policing Meeting. Website not up and running up to date as yet but will be soon. Until everything is set in place, they'll be sending out emails to Bill for sending out to the membership. Any rep from our association who goes to the meeting can park on the parkade for free.

Executive meeting will be February 16, 2009 at 7:00 pm at the President's house.

Next Association meeting February 26, 2009 at 7:00 pm at Glenbrooke Middle School.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:45 pm.